
Dyffryn Ardudwy & Talybont Village Hall

Meeting on Thursday March 11th at 1.00pm

Present: Derek, Mike T, Mick, Jane, Trish, Denise
Apologies: Ben

Treasurers report: Mick has completed the annual report for April 2019 – March 2020 and on 
approval of the Committee would submit to the Charities Commission.  Approved
April 2020 – March 2021 was almost complete and would be ready for approval for the next 
meeting.

New doors plan: Mike brought a copy to show to the Committee – has gone to the National Park for
planning approval.

Toilet grant – Denise was waiting for a paper copy to fill in

Groups eager to return

Jonathan continuing to do his regular hours

Cafe Contract:
This was discussed at great length.
Decisions:- if Trish wanted/needed to close the cafe for a period of time, this could be agreed
Computer/printer – Trish would use the money obtained for paper/inks and any excess would be 
given to the hall
Oil – Jonathan would be tasked with checking the oil levels
Coffee machine servicing – Hall responsible for maintenance as it belongs to them – they would 
reimburse Trish for the money she has paid for a recent servicing
PATs – Hall would pay for these in the future
Domestic v commercial appliances: it was decided to replace the domestic appliances (cooker, ho, 
hood, dishwasher, etc as it becomes nescessary – at the moment most equipment is domestic.  Trish 
would start looking at commercial ovens – the old hob will be got rid of. If a new cooker was 
obtained, we would also need a new extractor fan.
Car park – would continue to be kept locked for the moment. Although, the ideal would be for 
Jonathan to do the locking up and opening, at the moment, he wasn’t keen to do this. Initially, once 
the hall opens, Denise would open up and Mick would close.


